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PARENT CONSULTATION 

Dear Parents/Caregivers/Whanau 

Recently, we held a Reading Curriculum Evening at the Golflands Campus. We choose to regularly hold curriculum 

evenings on both campuses because your child needs to have good Reading, Writing and Maths skills to be able to 

do well in every area of learning at school and in life. In Years 0-8, classroom teachers assess your child's reading, 

writing and maths skills against National Standards. We report to you twice a year on whether your child has gained 

the skills needed to meet the standards for their particular year. 

The aim of these curriculum evenings is to share with you how best you can help with your child's overall 

development in a particular area of the curriculum. The curriculum evenings are important contributors to this as 

they provide you with some ideas to keep them developing their literacy and numeracy skills at home. You can help 

your child's learning by supporting and encouraging them and being excited by their learning. We encourage as 

many parents as possible to attend, as these sessions will unpack how your child learns Reading or Writing or Maths 

at school and outlines how you can help at home. 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Please fill in either (A) or (B) below and return your notice to school. It is very important that as many parents as 

possible complete this survey and return it so that the Information can help with future planning. 

Name of student: __________________       _________________          Year: ____   Room: ____ 

A. We would like to thank all the parents who have attended. Your presence is greatly appreciated. Please let us 

know how we can improve on these curriculum evenings in the spaces provided below: 

1. 
 

2. 
 

 

B. If you were unable to attend the Reading Curriculum Evening, please write down in the spaces below any way in 
which we can support you attending the next curriculum evening. Please indicate any preferences for timing of any 
meetings. 

1. 
 

2. 
 

One of the more important ways in which you can help support your child’s learning is by building a good 
relationship with his/her teachers. Sharing your knowledge of your child and our expertise with each other will lead 
to our students improving on their achievement at school. 

We look forward to meeting you at the next curriculum evening.  

____________________ 
Murray Burton (MNZM) 
Principal 

https://parents.education.govt.nz/primary-school/learning-at-school/national-standards-and-nga-whanaketanga-rumaki/

